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PUBLIC SERVICE CbMPANY OF COLORADO
P. O, BOX e4O DENVER. cot.ORADO 8020s

5"" " 4"" November 16, 1984
' " " " " " Fort St. Vrain

Unit No. 1
P-84493

DRegional Administrator 3 @ @ @ OM @.
Region IV

#Nuclear Regulatory Commission
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 NOV I 91984
Arlington, Texas 76011 y
Attn: Mr. E. H. Johnson

DOCKET N0. 50-267

SUBJECT: 10CFR50, Appendix R Fire
Protection Evaluation

REFERENCES: 1) NRC Letter, Johnson to Lee,
dated July 18, 1984 (G-84257)

2) PSC Letter, Lee to Johnson,
dated August 17, 1984 (P-84281)

Dear Mr. Johnson:

This letter forwards 20 copies of Report No. 1 - Shutdown Model,
which is the first of four reports which will comprise our 10CFR50,
Appendix R Fire Protection Evaluation. This report and the next
three are being submitted per the schedule included in reference 2.
TENERA Corporation has been selected by Public Service Company of
Colorado to perform the evaluation and provide the qualified fire
protection reviews.

Since the evaluation is on-going and will not be completed until
February 17, 1985, certain information contained in Report No. 1 may
require later changes or additional information. Subsequent reports
will include any applicable page changes to revise and update
Report No. 1. The next three reports will use Report No. I as a
basis, therefore, any comments you have on Report No. I should be
forwarded imediately.
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Report No. I was completed prior to receiving your letter dated
November 5, 1984 (G-84420). Response to that letter .will be
submitted prior to or along with Report No. 2.

If you haveanyquestions,pleasecontactMr.M.H.Holmesat(303)
571-8409.

Very truly yours,

[Ak
0. R. Lee, Vice President
Electric Production
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